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Candlewood Shores Tax District 
 

Board Interest Form 

All Board Position Nominees are to submit a Board Interest Form for community review in 

advance of the vote. All Nominees, should they obtain a position, are aware they are making a 

commitment to the Board and the Community for one (1) or more years depending on position 

and are to attend and participate in all meetings. 

Name: _______________________________________ 

Address: _____________________________________ 

Email: _______________________________________ 

Phone Number:  Please provide us with a phone number in the text of your email 

Do you currently live in Candlewood Shores and are a registered voter in the Town of Brookfield 

or an owner of a property in the CSTD with an assessment of at least $1000 :  __ Yes       __ No 

Brief History: 

______________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Why would you like to serve on the Board? 

______________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

You are currently serving on the CSTD Board. Explain why you would like to re-run. 

______________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Please email this form to: Lisa Maguire at lisa.maquire.director@candlewoodshores.com or Nancy Johnson at npj09@aol.com  

mailto:lisa.maguire.director@candlewoodshores.com
mailto:npj09@aol.com
Tim Cicchese

50 S Lake Shore Drive

tmcicchese@msn.com

As a current Director, as well as the liaison to the Board for the Sewer Committee, I need to see the Sewer Analysis / cost and Town / CSTD Vote through to the end. There is not a more important project the Board is working on than this, in my opinion.

To continue to my work on the Sewer Committee. Over the past several months a group of us have spent over 1000 hours researching and analyzing information related to the lake resulting in a very informative video. More information will be forthcoming regarding sewer costs and water quality issues.

I have been a Shores resident for over 7 years. Over the past 20 years I have served on almost 10

different volunteer Boards and Committees similar to what is needed on the CSTD Board. 
Prior to my retirement, I owned and ran several printing and manufacturing companies for over 25 years.
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